210928   Admin paper   Black Isle Bicycles

From: Anne Thomas <anne.katherine.thomas@gmail.com>

To: TBI Admin <admin@transitionblackisle.org>

Sent: 27/09/2021 22:33:01

Subject: BIB update



I've been trying to chase up Dom and Kenneth/Jenny and haven't got firm figures from them yet. 
· Dom is happy to keep hiring bikes out over the winter. Taking cash so need to find a way to pay in TBI's share.  

· Both the Black Isle Cares ebikes are now at the yurts. I had one serviced in Inverness.  

· The Yurts have found someone from 'Rosemarkie Bicycles' who is taking away two at a time to be serviced. 2 mountain bikes £215 total. May need to subsidise servicing as receipts may not be that much this year.  

· Sheila delivered the tagalong which I'd picked up from the loan in Nairn. Second family now have a successful independent cyclist too.
Regards

Anne Thomas

